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February 23, 2000 
 
 

The Middlesex Governing Body met in a Special Called Session on February 23,2000.  The 
meeting was held in the Conference Room of the Town Hall.   Members present were Mayor Bobby 
R. Bissette, Commissioners Harold Meacombs, Fred Hough, Luke Robinson and Bascoe Lewis. 
Commissioner Isaac Lewis was absent.  The purpose of the meeting was to review the Final Major 
Map of the Village Square Subdivision. 
 

The clerk presented the map that the Middlesex Planning Board had reviewed and approved 
in a meeting held February 22, 2000.   All of the requirements were on the map.   The map requires 
the Street Commissioner to sign the acceptance of Village Street. 
 

Mayor Bissette stated that due to Street Commissioner Isaac Lewis being the developer of the 
project he wanted the board to appoint someone else to serve as Street Commissioner for tonight and 
the signing of this map. 
 

Commissioner Hough move to appoint Bascoe Lewis as temporary Street Commissioner, his 
motion was seconded by Commissioner Robinson and carried unanimously. 
 

After reviewing the map, Commissioner Meacombs moved to accept the Final Major Map as 
being correct and approve it for proper signatures, his motion was seconded by Commissioner Hough 
and carried unanimously. 
 

The clerk informed the board that the computer containing her ledger and water bills had 
completely quite functioning the day before and a message reading “fatal hard drive failure” had 
occurred.   She stated that she had contacted Derek Hederick and had been told that he could replace 
the system for approximately $1500.00. 
 

Commissioner Meacombs moved to purchase the computer for a price not to exceed 
$1500.00, his motion was seconded by Commissioner Robinson and carried unanimously. 
 

Being no further business, Commissioner Hough moved to adjourn. 
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